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      9th September 2016 
   Dear Parent/Carer 

Caerleon 
As part of their Learning Theme ‘Were Invaders Incredible?’, we have arranged 
for the children in Years Three and Four to have an educational visit to the 
Roman Museum in Caerleon, Wales. The children will be taking part in various 
activities as part of a very busy day including a visit to an amphitheatre, time 
spent in reconstructed Roman barracks and Roman baths. 
 
The visit will take place on Monday 26

th
 September 2016.  We have booked a 

coach to transport the children to Caerleon and have to pay for the workshops.  
We are asking parents/carers for a voluntary contribution of £8.20 towards the 
cost of the trip. If we do not have enough contributions, we may have to cancel 
the trip.  
 
The children will need a packed lunch for the trip (no glass bottles please). If 
your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would like school to provide 
one please let the office know by Friday 16

th
 September.  Your children will not 

need any spending money for the trip. Please could children wear school 
uniform, and bring a coat as some activities will be outside. 
 
We will be leaving Worlebury St. Paul’s School at the earlier time of 8.30am to 
enable us to be at Caerleon in time. Children therefore need to be in school 
by 8.20am on the day of the trip.  We will also return to school a little later, at 
the time of 3.45pm.  Only the main gates will be open at these times. 
  
If you are able to help with the trip then please speak to your child’s class 
teacher or indicate on the form below.  Please return the form by Friday 16

th
 

September.  
 
We are really looking forward to going and learning even more about the 
‘invaders’. 

 
   Many thanks 
 

Mrs Knight, Mrs White and Mr Mackie 
Year Three and Year Four Teachers 

_______________________________________________________________ 
Caerleon 

I give permission for my child_____________________________ in Year ______ 
to visit Caerleon Roman Museum with the school on Monday 26

th
 September. I 

will make sure they are in school at 8.20am and will pick them up at 3.45pm.   
 
I have paid a voluntary contribution of £8.20 via ParentPay. 
 
I am / am not able to help with this trip. 
 
Signed _________________________ (parent/carer)                                                        

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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